
Welcome to Kindergarten! 

 

Dear Kindergarten Families,  

Welcome to Kindergarten! We are so excited that you will be coming to Sprague 

this year.  Kindergarten is an exciting year and we have a lot of fun things planned 

for this year! 

We will be in our classrooms on Tuesday, August 27th from 2-3 PM if you 

would like to stop by with your child to say hello. 

Kindergarteners’ First Day of School will be August 28th. Their first 

full day of school will be September 9th.   

    On the first day of school your child should line up outside our classroom 

door by the swings at 8:25 AM.  A staff member will escort children who 

take the bus to the line.  The teachers will be outside a bit early to help with 

the transition and pass out nametags.   

On the first day of school your child will need a backpack and a 

snack.  Please make sure your child knows his/her dismissal plan for the first 

day of school.   

Please email your classroom teacher before August 28th.  This will confirm 

that your contact information is current and we can add you to a class 

newsletter. You can expect a paper mailing to arrive before school starts. 

Please make sure you fill out the forms and bring them on the first day of 

school.   

We look forward to seeing you soon!   
 

Mrs. Madden 

Ms. McLean 

Mrs. Murray (a.k.a. Ms. Ford)  
 


